
***Scheduled Work*** 

MacBee and the Contractor will work to tie in the new 12-inch main into the 
existing system. 

This work will begin at 8:00 AM tomorrow, Wednesday, May 15, 2024. 
This will affect MacBee’s customers in the Plant C pressure plane.  Customers can 
expect low pressure, and there could be a water outage in this area.   If a water 
outage occurs, a boil water notice will be issued by T.C.E.Q. Guidelines. 
We apologize for the inconvenience this will cause our customers.  
 
The Plant C Pressure Plane includes the following: 
 
VZCR 2112,2124,2128,2129,2138,2139,2140,2144,2146,2147,2148,2149, 
2504,2512,2602,2621,2605, 2621,2622,2623,2624,2625,2627,2628  

VZCR 3403,3404,3406,3407,3412,3414,3416,3418 
3419,3429,3430,3437,3443,3444,3805,3805,3818,3908,3910,3918  

FM 47 SOUTH, PARTS OF INTERSTATE 20, HWY 64  


